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For information

At its 14 January 2008 meeting, Senate Graduate Studies Committee
approved minor changes to graduate programs in the Faculty of
Business Administration:

(a) MBA program
minor changes to the program description and requirements of the MBA

(b) Executive MBA program
a reduction in the amount of time typically required to complete the program, and
minor changes to the following courses:
BUS 691-2 Business and government
BUS 689-3 Special topic Business Administration
BUS 670-3 Financial accounting
BUS 632-2 Operations management
BUS 681-4 Leadership and teamwork
BUS 607-4 Strategy
BUS 606-4 Finance
BUS 602-4 International management

(c) PhD program ‘
minor change to BUS 990 Research Project /l/
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Senators wishing to consult the documents concerning these items should contact Bobbie
Grant, Senate Assistant (bgrant@sfu.ca or 778.782.3168)
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For information

At its 10*" March 2008 meeting, Senate Graduate Studies Committee
approved a minor course change of the PhD program in the Faculty of ‘

Business Administration.

Minor course change

BUS 982-4 Dissertation development workshop M
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Senators wishing to consult the documents concerning this item should contact Bobbie
Grant, Senate Assistant (bgrant@sfu.ca>ee604.291.3168)
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